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Arkansas Recycling Coalition Annual 
Conference/Trade Show: Cancellation 
Announced

09/17/2020

The Arkansas Recycling Coalition (“ARC”) has cancelled its 30th Annual Conference & Trade Show that was 
scheduled for October 26-28 in Eureka Springs, Arkansas.

The Conference date had been changed from the original scheduled date of September 21-23.

ARC’s announcement states in part that:

We regret that this decision is necessary, but felt it was in the best interest of our speakers, sponsors, 
exhibitors and attendees to take this action.

The cancellation was due to COVID-19.

ARC states that its next scheduled event will be the 2021 Professional Summit that takes place in Conway 
in early 2021. The organization further notes that it will be a six-hour event and provide the opportunity 
to obtain solid waste license credits.

The ARC website (www.recycleark.org) will provide the date, location and time in the near future.
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